
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

  
MUSICAL OPPORTUNITIES 

THIS WEEK:
12/10     Sun   Awaken Youth Choir, 4 PM  
12/13      Wed  Kids Choir , 5 PM 
12/13      Wed  Handbells, 6:15 PM 
12/13      Wed  Adult Choir, 7 PM

 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR DONATION  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, 
Kingsland, GA. 31548. 
DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic donations through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store. 
CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

December 10, 2023

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

Welcome!

“…that at the name of Jesus every knee should 
bow, in heaven and on earth and under the earth, 
and every tongue acknowledge that Jesus Christ 
is Lord, to the glory of God the Father.”  

Philippians 2:10-11

The Nov/Dec issue of The Upper 
Room is now available in the main 

entryway. 

The Dec/Jan/Feb issue of Our 
Daily Bread is now available in 

the main entryway. 

Methodist Women 
Monthly Meeting 

Meeting has been cancelled for 
December.

Methodist Men  
Monthly Meeting 

Meeting has been cancelled for 
December.

KFUMC FOOD PANTRY REPORT 
November 2023 

 Total Households Served         180 
 Total Persons Served	              515 

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org
http://www.kingslandfmc.org


Flowers are placed today by Joyce Braun for the many blessings 
shared from everyone for their thankfulness, gratefulness, and love.

Sunday, December 10, 2023 
10:30 AM, Worship Center 

Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org)  
and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC). 

Prelude                               Hark the Herald Angels Sing              Genevieve Harlos        
                                          Angels We Have Heard on High 
Welcome & Announcements                                                           Melissa Moreno  

Lighting of the Advent Candle  

Kid’s Musical Presentation      Sing We Now of Christmas      Yahoo! Kid’s Choir 
                                            
** Hymn                       Hark! The Herald Angels Sing 

**Greet Your Neighbor 

**Song                              Do You Hear What I Hear?                                    Band 
                                         O Little Town of Bethlehem 

Children’s Moment 

Scripture                                   Micah 5:2                                         Barbara Kevan 

Message                   Carol: O Little Town of Bethlehem           Rev. Haynes Martin 
	                                
**Closing Hymn             O Little Town of Bethlehem 

**Benediction/Sending Forth       	                                     	  

**Please stand as you are able

Ushers: Ed Fouche, Kim Canaday, 
Jacob Bynum, Behling Shumway 
Acolyte: Elise Montgomery 

This Week’s Volunteers 
Nursery: Ben & Sherry Casey 
Toddler: Janice Holtzclaw 
Children’s Church:Karen Cataldi

2024 Flower Calendar 
The flower calendar is located in the Worship Center near the Visitor’s Booth for your 
convenience in selecting a date to provide flowers for the church on Sundays in 2024.  Just write 
your name on the line for the date you would like to reserve, or call the church office at (912) 
729-5445, opt. 1.  We’ll give you a reminder call/email the week before your date and at that time 
you can give us the sentiment you’d like printed in the bulletin.

Silver Saints - Save the Date! 
The Silver Saints will have a meeting at 12PM on January 17, 2024 at Ship To Shore.  All people 
55 and older are encouraged to attend this first meeting of the year. For more details, contact 
Melissa Moreno at (912) 464-9320 or melissa@kingslandfmc.org

Today is Donut Sunday! 
Join us this morning from 9:45-10:15 AM for doughnuts, juice, coffee and great fellowship!  Many 
thanks to this month’s host, Methodist Women. We are better together!

December Birthdays/Anniversaries 
Birthdays: Slade Moreno, Jim Paulk Jr., Suni Taylor, Frances Blount, Tom Horton, Gracie Rassi, 
Larry Sherman, Antonio Merrick, Jan DuBois, Janet Seaman, Ella Turner, Pat Brown, David 
DuBois, Debra Maner, Michelle Dodge, James Foddrell, Allen Rassi, Eliana Harlos, Mark Kevan 
Anniversaries: Mark & Barbara Kevan 

If you have a birthday or anniversary that is not listed please contact Gina in the church office to 
update our membership rolls.

Christian sympathy and prayers to Yvonne Rainer and family  
on the loss of her dear husband, David, who passed away December 4, 2023. 
Family Visitation will be Monday, December 11th from 5-7 PM in the Worship 
Center. Celebration of Life Service will be Tuesday, December 12th at 2 PM 

in the Worship Center. 

Room Closures 
Due to upcoming renovations and safety concerns the Sanctuary, Crusaders Classroom, and 
Ladies Parlor are closed until further notice. If you have any questions please contact the church 
office.

Family Night Supper 
The final Family Night Supper for the year will be December 13th with our Holiday Potluck (see 
insert). We look forward to seeing you back in the New Year!

http://kingslandfmc.org
mailto:melissa@kingslandfmc.org
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